
To the Directors of the Southwestern Medical Foundation, 

Gentlemen: 

Ye, the undersigned members of the Faculty and Alumni of Baylor 
University College of Medicine, wish herein t o express to Dr. E. H. Cary 
and the members of the Southwestern Medical Foundation our sincere 
appreciation for their untiring efforts, of recent months, toward the 
better establishment and further extension of scientific medicine in 
Dallas. 

We hereby pledge to you our unqualified support in the launching 
and building of a new medical college in Dallas, which institution, when 
properly founded and managed, will be the nucleus of one of the most out­
standing centers for medical teaching and scientific research to be found 
in this or any other country. 

Every man in America who is familiar with the problem of medical 
education and scientific research, believes that Dallas and the Southwest 
today have every element for the success of such an undertaking. \1e have 
the people; we have the medical and scientific brains; we have the wealth. 

It is our belief that you gentlemen can and will see that these 
three essential elements are gathered together and welded into such an 
outstanding institution that the entire citizenship of today and of coming 
generations, will ha ve just cause to rank you high among the great builders 
of American Medicine. 
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